
We’ve been made aware that Lindt & Sprüngli (UK) Ltd is recalling Lindt 
LINDOR salted caramel milk chocolate bars 38g. This is due to a small 
number of packs containing wheat (gluten) which is not mentioned on the 
label. Due to a packaging error, some packs contain Lindt HELLO 
strawberry cheesecake bar.  

Product Recall.
Lindt LINDOR salted caramel milk 
chocolate bars 38g  
Date of recall: 27/10/2021 

Product batches affected 
Lindt LINDOR salted caramel milk chocolate bars 38g (TPNB 087894945)  
Best before end: June 2022  
Batch code: L5751 17 

What you should do

Contact details

If you have an allergy or intolerance to wheat and have purchased the affected 
product, do not eat it. Instead, return it to a Tesco store where a full refund will 
be given. No receipt is required.
 
Use our store locators to find your nearest UK Tesco. If you’re unable to come 
in-store, you can call us to arrange a refund. 

Alternatively, customers can submit a query on the Contact Us page on the 
Lindt website: www.lindt.co.uk. Or email: Consumerservice-UK@Lindt.com 
 
If you’d like further details, you can also contact Tesco Customer Services 
directly on UK 0800 505 555.

https://www.tesco.com/store-locator/uk/
mailto:technical@edwardsofconwy.co.uk
tel:0800505555

